Transcript-Lifespan Respite Washington-How to Apply for a Voucher
1) Lifespan Respite Washington: How to Apply for a Voucher
2) You can find Lifespan Respite Washington on the internet at Lifespan Respite W-A dot o-r-g. That’s Lifespan Respite, all one word, w-a for Washington, dot o-r-g, Lifespan Respite Wa.org. When you get to the page you want to click on the words that say “voucher program”. 
3) The voucher program page then tells you about your eligibility for the voucher. To qualify, you must be an unpaid caregiver, provide 40 or more hours a week of care that you give to an individual of any age with a special need or condition, live in Washington state, be unable to afford to pay on your own for respite care, and that you’re not getting any respite care that’s funded through public or taxpayer funding. One example of publicly funded respite care is a Medicaid Home and Community-based Services Waiver.
4)  The voucher program will also tell you that the maximum award is $1,000.00 dollars per household, per year; that you have 3 months to use the voucher, and that you select a respite care provider from our list of approved, registered providers. Lifespan Respite has registered providers across Washington State.  There is an online application, 
5) and you can find it listed in the grey box on the right side of the page. You click where it says “Application if you are seeking respite”. This will open up the application form. 
6)   You can fill the form out yourself, or you can have someone help you.  If that person is a professional helping you with your caregiving needs, like a social worker or a case manager, there is a section where they can put their contact information. It says “Authorized Representative”.
7)  Lifespan Respite uses email to let you know about your voucher award. On the application, please provide an email that you check often. If you don’t use email, you can ask someone you trust, like a family member, friend, social worker or case manager if you can use their email on your application.  After you submit the application, check your email-
8) you should get an email that we received the application.  If we have questions about 
9) any of your answers on the application, we may call you and email you to make sure you qualify for the voucher. If you don’t qualify for the voucher, you will get an email letting you know. If you are awarded a voucher, you will get an email with the awarded amount and that email will also explain how you get to our Lifespan Registered Providers page so that you can select a provider.
11)   At any point in the application process call, text or email us with questions or for help in applying.  We are here to answer your questions and support you as you care for your loved one, during the application process and after you are awarded your voucher. The Lifespan Respite Washington team thanks you for your time and interest in getting a voucher!
